south Coast Orchid Society
Maalings are hekd on the 4th
Monday of the Month, except
Decsmber at ihe Whaley Park
Clubhouss, 5620 E. Alherlon St.
Long Beach, CA 90815

1995 Otficers
President Tony Glinskas
First VP Clemfromiath
Second VP EmmaGreen
Treasurer Dr. Jim Mitter
Secrstory DickNerio
Memberhip  AttMcCann
Diracton
Ex Officio DrPhilPlocher
Exp. 1995 Helan Allan
Exp. 1995 Whitney France
Exp. 1996 rene Ayers
Exp. 1996 Janell Schuck
Exp. 1997 Unsuka Pontius
Exp. 1997 PaulBrecht
Commiltes Choimpenons
AOS Judge Paul Bechlel
Progroms Clam Fromiath
Orchid Digest Charles Bowman
AOS Rep Art McCann
Southland Sandy Sonbarg
Ribbon Judge Whitney Fronce
Trophies Poul Bechtel
Auditor Dr. Jim Gentry
Newsletter Tony Glinskas
Kitchen Dr. Jim Miller
Ratfle Ticket Sales
Jone Brecht  Emma Green

Shows
Poul Brecht  Chorles Bowmon
Tony Giinskas Dr. Phil Plocher
Advisors
Ann Wison  Charles Bowman
Poul Brecht  Art McConn

Past SCOS Presidents

1991/92 Dr. Phil Plocher
1989/90 Don Fraser
1987/88 Dr. Unda Iger
1985/86 Dick Nerio
1983/84 Don Poliard
1981/82 Jane Brecht
1980 Art McConn
1978/79 Dr. Jim Miller
1976/77 Art McConn
1974/75 Poul Shoub
1972/73 Dr. A. Thorp
1970/71 Dr. C. Aucreman
1969 Chorles Bowman
1967/68 Charles Stockman
1965/66 Uoyd De Garmo
1963/64 Poul Bracht
1961762 George Hudson
1960 Woodrow Wikon
1958/59 Chorles Bowman
1957 Glen Hamilfon
1955/56 John Hanes
1953/54 Dean Aeld

1952 Roland Howard

1950/51 Paul Baker
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< November 27 at 7pm 3

Orchid Auction. this month it is time for our biggest fund raiser of the year

Our ANNUAL ORCHID AUCTION! - We will need many clean, pest-free Orchids, prefera-
bly in bloom, to make our auction a big success. Try to have your plants at Whaley Park
by 6:30 PM. If you need help or can't bring your plants, call Dr. Phil Plocher at 310/498-
6420 or Paul Brecht at 714/548-2314 or Tony Glinskas at 714/962-8165. We also need
some helpers and many bidders. Pass the word around and b.rinq your friends and
neighbors as well as yourself. Don't Miss the Annual Auction!

October Recap

Our own Paul Brecht was the featured
speaker at the October Meeting. Paul
showed the audience how to have fun
with Orchids and how to grow them
outdoors in our pleasant climate. Thanks
to Paul for a great presentation and for a
fantastic plant table. Thanks also to our
First Vice President Clem Fromlath for
chairing the meeting during the absence
of the Club President.

Visitors
We had the pleasure of the company of
Mr. and Mrs. Bryan Lee who were visiting
from Ewa Beach, Hawaii.

SCOS Newsletter, November 1995

Membership News

Cookie List

Art McCann, our Membership
Chairperson reminds us that
1996 Dues are now payable.
This year we have enclosed an
envelope that you can use to
send your check for $12.00 to
the club. Make your check out
to South Coast Orchid Society.
You can also bring the envelope
with your check to the monthly
meeting and give it to Art.

Art also wants to remind our new
members that name badges
have been made and are
waiting for you at the meeting.
Don't forget to pick them up.

The November List is: Jim Burkey,
Ernie Campuzano, Ron Capps,
Alejando Capriles, Paul Clark,
Rod Carpenter, Johnny & Judy
Chan, Helen Congleton, George
& Maureen Cooper, Clark Day,
Neal Crosswhite, Mike Ellisworth,
Frank Endo,Norman Fang and
Roy & Ira Field.

Please Call Whitney France, at
310/494-3526 if you can't bring
anything this month.

'96 Elections
Candidates are still needed for
Officers & Directors. Call Charlie
Bowman and help your club.
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mbidiums judged by Gloria Gillis

1. Golden EIf Dr. Phil Plocher
Paphiopedilums judged by Ursula Pontius

C. Paph.. Transvaal Fifi Charles Rowden

1. Phrag. Cardinal Westonbirt Salomon Joseph

2. Paph. Lowrebel 'Cornucopia Plus' Charles Rowden

3. Paph. maudiae magnifium Dr. Phil Plocher

1. Ascda. Yip Sum Wah Dr. Phil Plocher

2. Ascda. Yip Sum Wah Espie Quinn

3. V. Fuchs Delight x V. coerulea Espie Quinn
Species judged by Whitney France

C. Paph. ang-thong alba Clark Day

1. Angraecum leonis Dr. Phil Plocher

2. Brassia verricosum x edvah loo Dr. Phil Plocher

C. Onc. Susan Kaufman 'Butterfly' Espie Quinn
1. Onc. Kinsei Espie Quinn
2. Onc. varicosum rogersii 'Baldin' Dr. Phil Plocher
3. Onc. lorence Lockhart Dr. Phil Plocher
Cattleya Judged by Ronald Setiawan
1. C. Porcia 'Canizaro' Dr. Phil Plocher
2. C. Chocolate Drop 'Kodama' Espie Quinn
3. C. Gurlatta Alba x C. Waikiki Gold ~ Espie Quinn

Vanda judged by Irene Ayers

Odont, Milt, Onc., Judged by Don Bradish

Dendrobiium Judged by Joe Pontius
. D. Marcie Girl 'Dark Brave"

2. D. Louise Anderson

. D. Emma White #2

Dr. Phil Plocher
Dr. Phil Plocher
Dr. Phil Plocher




SOUTH COAST ORCHID SOCIETY

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA

Meets the Fourth Monday of the Month at the Whaley Park Clubhouse, 5620 E. Atherton St. Long Beach, CA

Dear Paul & Jane:

(jAané (you (Uer(y gMMCA

n behalf of the other Officers, Directors and Members of the SOUTH COAST ORCHID
SOCIETY, I wish to thank you for the generous contribution that you made for the success of our

1995 Orchid Auction.

he °95 Auction would not have been as successful if it were not for your help. Your
consideration is greatly appreciated.

][ wish you and your family a very HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON and trust that you will continue to
support the SOUTH COAST ORCHID SOCIETY in 1996.

Ton GlinsZs, President

SOUTH COAST ORCHID SOCIETY



SOUTH COAST ORCHID SOCIETY

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA

Meets the Fourth Monday of the Month at the Whaley Park Clubhouse, 5620 E. Atherton St. Long Beach, CA

Dear Fellow Orchid Lover:

he major fund raiser for the SOUTH COAST ORCHID SOCIETY is the Annual Orchid

Auction. We rely greatly on this event to keep our club going . It helps us to pay the rent not only
for our meeting area but also for the AOS judging room. This year the Auction will be held November
27,1995 from 7 to 10 PM. We wish to thank you for your considerations in the past and we trust that
we can count on your support this year. Donations of plants, growing materials and/or Gift Certificates,
etc. will be greatly appreciated.

We will include the names, addresses and phone numbers of all Commercial Growers, who
make donations, in our monthly Newsletter for the entire year. We will also, upon request,
send you a copy of Member Roster and/or our Newsletter. Our Newsletter contains the monthly AOS
judging awards for the Pacific South supplemental judging at Long Beach. In addition, we are always
happy to include notices of: Sales, Open Houses, Special Promotions, etc. in our Newsletter at no cost to
you. We will distribute your catalogs and/or flyers and make your announcements at our monthly
meetings. This will help get your message out to many very serious Orchid growers. Simply send
upcoming notices to our Newsletter at the below address in Huntington Beach or you can phone them to
(714) 962-8165 or FAX them to (714) 964-3265 or E Mail them to Tony Gl @MSN.COM.

[\ ' ow, more than ever before, your support of our Auction is urgently needed. We hope that you will
help us. Donations can be sent to SCOS at 21052 Cocobana Lane, Huntington Beach, CA 92646.

| hank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

ony Glinskas, President
SOUTH COAST ORCHID SOCIETY




